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28,779
VIEWS OF THE PROJECT OVERVIEW

686
RESIDENTIAL SURVEYS COMPLETED 

80%
OF PARTICIPANTS WERE SUPPORTIVE  
OF CLYDE ROAD BEING UPGRADED

Terrible road and  
look forward to it 
being fixed.

The roads aren’t safe 
due to the increased 
population and lack  
of infrastructure.

Welcome this 
necessary 
improvement to  
help future proof  
a key thoroughfare.

Need it done.  
Looking forward  
to a better Kangan 
Drive/Clyde Road 
intersection.

We’re upgrading Clyde Road 
to improve safety and ease 
congestion, adding an additional 
lane in each direction between 
Enterprise Avenue and the freeway 
interchange, and upgrading the 
intersections of Kangan Drive and 
the Princes Freeway.

What you told us
Your feedback has provided 
important local insights. 

Consultation
Earlier this year, we sought to better understand 
how people currently use Clyde Road, and asked for 
feedback on what we should consider in our planning. 

To do this, the community were invited to provide  
their thoughts, comments and concerns between  
20 March and 5 April 2023.

Traffic and transport
81% of respondents are currently concerned 
about congestion and 75% are concerned  
about traffic flow.

66% community members rated current traffic 
conditions as “poor” or “very poor”. 

When asked to comment what they would 
improve, 135 people suggested extra lanes  
on Clyde Road or Princes Freeway bridge.  

Safety 
29% of drivers responded that adding more lanes 
would make travelling along Clyde Road feel safer.   

People also believe safety should be the number 
1 consideration when improving the area for 
pedestrians and cyclists.

When offering comments many participants 
expressed concern about the safety of 
pedestrians on the Princes Freeway bridge.

Road usage 
77% of Clyde Road users use the road in peak 
periods from 7am to 9am and 3pm to 6pm. 

83% of people use Clyde Road to access  
the Princes Freeway. 

Connectivity to major freeways is what  
people value most about the area. 

Construction planning and impacts 
30% of people believed the replanting of shrubs 
and fauna should be considered in our planning, 

20% believed minimising noise should  
be considered and 

18% responded our planning should consider 
minimisation of impacts to local fauna. 

43% of surveys responded that detours  
should be considered when identifying 
construction impacts. 

Key themes
January 2024
Utility relocations start 

Late-2024
Major construction

Mid 2027 
Project completion

What’s next

More information 
Please contact Major Road Projects 
Victoria on 1800 105 105 or email 
contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au if you 
have any questions or require more 
information about the project.

SCAN ME

Subscribe for  
project updates
Subscribe for email and SMS  
updates by scanning the QR code  
or visiting roadprojects.vic.gov.au
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English please call 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this 
information in an accessible format. If you 
need assistance due to a hearing or speech 
impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
contact@bigbuild.vic.gov.au
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